
The Tobacco Factory:
a walk down memory lane

Share stories & memories of places, people & events you remember

Did you live in South Bristol and remember The Tobacco Factory when it was 
a thriving centre of industry? Perhaps you or a family member worked there, 

lived near it or visited it? If so, we need you!

Join us on Monday 23rd May from 5:30pm to 
share your stories over some free refreshments.

As part of a Heritage Lottery funded project, boomsatsuma have recruited 
a team of local young people who want to hear your memories for a 

photography project that will document the stories of The Tobacco Factory 
and the communities that surrounded it.

If you have photos, pictures, newspaper articles or artefacts connected with 
The Tobacco Factory, or the surrounding local communities, please bring 

them too. We’d love to see them!

If you have any queries please email: thefactory@boomsatsuma.com 


